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Graham Harford Application for Pest Management User registration - your
Tracking Reference is : SUD042218
1 message

pesticideregisters@agriculture.gov.ie <pesticideregisters@agriculture.gov.ie> 7 March 2022 at 16:17
To: info@owlpestcontrol.ie

In respect of your application for Registration as a Pest Management User pursuant to Reg. 18(1) of Statutory
Instrument 427/2013, we are pleased to inform you that your application has been approved.


You have been included on the Pest Management User register with effect from 07-Mar-2022.


Your Pest Management User number is PMU001871. This number can be used as proof of registration.


Please ensure that you have proof of your qualification available should they be requested by DAFM.


If you have any queries or need to change or update your details, please contact the Department using the following
email address: pesticideregisters@agriculture.gov.ie


Thank you.


Pesticide Registers

Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine,

Backweston Agrilabs,

Celbridge,

Co. Kildare

Disclaimer:


Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine


The information contained in this email and in any attachments is confidential and is designated solely for the
attention and use of the intended recipient(s). This information may be subject to legal and professional privilege. If
you are not an intended recipient of this email, you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or
any part of it. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies of this
email from your computer system(s).


An Roinn Talmhaíochta, Bia agus Mara


Tá an t-eolais san ríomhphost seo, agus in aon ceangláin leis, faoi phribhléid agus faoi rún agus le h-aghaigh an
seolaí amháin. D’fhéadfadh ábhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhléid profisiúnta nó dlíthiúil. Mura tusa an seolaí a
bhí beartaithe leis an ríomhphost seo a fháil, tá cosc air, nó aon chuid de, a úsáid, a chóipeál, nó a scaoileadh. Má
tháinig sé chugat de bharr dearmad, téigh i dteagmháil leis an seoltóir agus scrios an t-ábhar ó do ríomhaire le do
thoil.


mailto:pesticideregisters@agriculture.gov.ie





































